
COUNTY OF SACRAMENTO 
CALIFORNIA 

 
For the Agenda of: 

  February 6, 2018 
 “Communications Received and Filed” Item 
 
 
 
To:  Board of Supervisors 
 
From:  Department of Finance 
 
Subject: Department Of Health And Human Services First 5 Sacramento Commission 

Contracts Review For The Period July 1, 2016 To June 30, 2017 
 
Supervisorial 
District(s): All 
 
Contact: Joyce Renison, Assistant Auditor-Controller, 874-6454 
 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The First 5 Sacramento Commission has contractual agreements (Agreements) with the County 
of Sacramento (County) Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) to provide dental, 
medical, and breastfeeding supportive services to children ages 5 and under (Program) residing 
in the County. The Agreements require either an audit or agreed-upon procedures (AUP) of the 
Program each fiscal year. Accordingly, DHHS requested the County Department of Finance to 
perform an AUP engagement for the Program. 
  
The procedures and results are documented in the attached AUP report. 
 
Respectively submitted, 
 
 
Ben Lamera 
Director of Finance  
 
 
Attachment 
 
ATT 1 - Department of Health and Human Services First 5 Sacramento Commission Contracts 

Review for the Period July 1, 2016 to June 30, 2017 
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